
Notice of Correction 

 

On July 29, 2016, the ISSC posted a PSP Closure Notice for Louisiana Area 11.  The ISSC has 

been advised that this closure was based on incorrect laboratory results.  The ISSC has 

confirmed that the data used in the closure decision resulted from analyses which were 

performed incorrectly.  The closure information is being removed from the ISSC website. 
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